
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th August 2023 
 
 

Extension of eRaksha Competition 2023 

 

CIET-NCERT in collaboration with CyberPeace Foundation, has launched the 5th edition of 
the eRaksha Competition 2023 on 3rd  May 2023. The competition provides an opportunity for 
hands-on and immersive experience of cyber security concepts to the young learners, 
educators, school authorities, and parents. Participants will understand and imbibe cyber 
security terminologies, threats, challenges, and safety techniques while designing their own 
submissions. The last date for submission of entries for eRaksha competition 2023 has been  
extended to 31st August 2023. 

Detailed information about the competition can be accessed through the official website using 
the link:  https://www.eraksha.net 

 

All CISCE affiliated schools are requested to participate in the e-Raksha Competition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

https://www.eraksha.net/

